NBJH PTO AGENDA
October 11, 2017
Welcome

Call To Order
Approval of Minutes

President’s Report

-Thanks to the Back to School Party Committee. 225 students attended. Many volunteers
helped that night.

-Thanks to many volunteers who helped during picture day to keep the lines moving quickly.
-6th graders returned from a fun 3 days at Outdoor Ed. Registration for Dance Assembly has
been sent out.

-7th grade families are getting info about Springfield for their trip in February.

-8th grade families have received pre-registration forms from GBN.

Council Report
-Dr. Hewitt and Dr. Raitzer were unable to attend
-All school plan on giving Schoolkidz another chance for supplies for next year

Executive Committee Report
VP Directory--Margee Gustin
VP Membership--Joanne Mock
Corresponding Secretary--Carrie Hakel
Recording Secretary--Kim Grief
Treasurer--Cari Raymond
Website Coordinator--Amy Stern

Teacher Liaison--Becky Heller
Principal’'s Report--Scott Meek
Committee Reports

School Store

Spirit Wear

New Business

Adjournment



